
ABBREVIATED NEWSLETTER

1. For quick reference, the following link will take you to 
Peace's virtual offering: https://tithe.ly/give_new/www/#/tithely/
give-one-time/1302894

2. If you would like to directly contact Pastor Ian, please use 
the following contact information:
Email: iankmcmichael@gmail.com
Phone: 541-571-6183

3. Please read the Pastor's devotion emails on Monday for 
further updates on services. 

4. Our Service of Confirmation for JP and Jaxon was originally 
scheduled for May 31st. This has been postponed, probably 
until the fall. 

5. Pastor Ian is working with Mission Aviation Fellowship, 
originally scheduled to be with us May 24th, to connect in a 
digital capacity in the upcoming weeks. Be on the lookout for 
that!
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